
Mr Seamus Kelly 

“Amberlea” 
Courtnacuddy 
Co Wexford 

03/12/2004 

An Ghntomhsireocht wn Chaomhmi Comhrhod 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathrd, Bosca Poist 3000 
EaMt Chaislean Bhaile Shek 
Contae Loch Garman, fire 

T: +353 53 60600 
F: +353 53 60699 
E: info@epa.ie 
WI www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

202-l/Artl4(2)@)(ii)02BM 

a 
Re: Noticein accordance with Article 1412)(b)(n) of the Waste Management 
{Licensing) Regulations 

Dear Mr Kelly, 

I refer to correspondence dated 23 November 2004 (Ref 0221/04) from M.T. 
O’Donoghue & Co Solicitors, 11 Mti% Street, Gorey, Co Wexford, acting on behalf of 
Mr Jim Osbourne, Gorey Business Park, Ramstown, Gorey, Co Wexford informing the 
Agency that ‘your use of the name Corey Business Park in your Waste Licence 
Application is incorrect and misleading. 

Having re-examined the documentation submitted, I am to advise that the Agency is of 
the view that the documentation does not comply with Article 12 and Article 8 of the 
Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, 2000. 

01 
The following documentation, relating to the Waste Transfer Station for which you are 
applying for a Waste Licence, must be formally replaced on file, bearing the correct 
address. 

1. A replacement of the correspondence notifying the Planning Authority of the 
application to the EPA for a Waste Licence under Article 9 of Waste 
Management (Licensing) Regulations, 2000. 

2. A replacement of the site notice in accordance with Article 6 of Waste 
Management (Licensing) Regulations, 2000, a drawing showing the location of 
the site notice on site and the whole newspaper containing the notice. 

3. Section Bl and B2 of the Waste Licensing Application Form in accordance with 
Article 12 of Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, 2000. 
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Please supply the information in the form of a one original plus two copies within two 
weeks of the date of this notice. In addition submit an 0.C.R enabled CD-ROM copy 
of the requested information to the Agency. The e-file should be saved as a ‘pdf file. 

Please note that the application’s register number is 202-l. Please direct all 
correspondence in relation to this matter to the Licensing Unit, O$%ze of Licensing & 
Guidance, Environmental Protection Agency, Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown 
Castle Estate, County Wexfird quoting the register number. 

Yours sincerely, 

MS Bernadette Murray 
Inspector 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 

‘, 


